
June 13, 1977 

Dear Uncle Lewis, 

How are you and Aunt Catherine getting along.2 I hope you both are doing well. 

We are doing just fine. Marna and Daddy seem to be in good health. They are 

busy with the garden this time of the year. It will soon be time to freeze 

beans and corn for the winter. I planted three rows of beans. I think this is all 

I can do with two babies. They are a hand full. 

I have been trying to work on the History that you need. It is a slow process. 

I have been working two nights a week now for about two months. ,One of my 

secretaries is out on maternity leave so I have very little time left. We are trying 

to finish the Budget for the Fiscal Year 1977-78 and time is running out. I hope 

that when this is finished I will have more time to devote to looking up the records. 

I have just purchased a $10,000.00 copy machine for my office so this should help 

in making the copies. Enclosed is a copy of a deed from Mederith Alford to Levi 

Alford recorded March 21, 1850, Book L, Page 444. Some of these are real interesting 

to read. 

It is almost time to go home so I will close for now. Write when you have time and 

let us know how you are. 

Love, 

[AAFA Note: A handwritten note attached to the document in this case said "Enclosed with letter 
dated 6-13-77 from Gladys Allen." We were able to find a copy of that letter in L.E. Alford's 
collection and it appears above. In 1978 Gladys was Clerk of the Horry County CounciL] 

The subject document, which was listed on page 2 of L.E. Alford's deed index. Recorded Dec. 3, 
1849 in book L page 444. 
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